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Dear Members of the Joint Committee on Transportation, 

 

I am writing today to urge your support for HB 3113, the Great Streets Bill. 

 

Transforming Oregon’s Highways for safer walking, biking and transit is vitally 

important to residents and business owners alike.  The use of alternative modes of 

transportation is an important step in creating a safer community. By enabling safer 

non-car transportation options, we can help to reduce the number of traffic accidents 

and injuries and improve the quality of life for residents and visitors. In addition, these 

alternatives can also help to reduce traffic congestion and pollution.  Making 

transportation safer is a key priority that clearly needs attention and we believe these 

investments will make our city a more livable and enjoyable place for everyone.    

 

Thank you for your support for HB 3113. 

 

Sincerely, 

Helen Hitt 

President/Co-owner 

Cynergy E-Bikes 


